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Scholarship Recommendation Form 

Instructions: Thank you for being a recommender for the PCAFPD scholarship. Recommendations are 
used as part of the selection process. Please type your information below and provide a digital copy to 
the applicant for submission. Hand written responses will not be accepted.  

Recommender Information 

Name: ENGR. JOSHUA MARVIN A. NOVAL           Relationship to applicant: ADVISER, PROFESSOR 

Organization/School: MSU-GSC                                Email address: 
            joshuamarvin.noval@msugensan.edu.ph 

Applicant Information:  Use additional pages as needed 

Name: DEBORAH CARIHL C. SOGUILON                  Current School: MSU-GSC 

Recommendation 

PCAFPD scholars are chosen on the basis of their financial need, academic performance, and 

commitment to community service and leadership. As the applicant's reference, please describe 

the applicant's demonstrated leadership skills, accomplishments, and impacts on your 

community and any other relevant information you feel the committee should know about the 

applicant. 

Deborah Carihl is a third-year Civil Engineering student and one of my advisees. Among her peers, 

Deborah stands out as a promising, intelligent, and consistently high-achieving student. She excels in her 

academics, demonstrating both diligence and strong performance in all her classes. Beyond her 

intellectual abilities, she possesses excellent leadership skills and consistently shows initiative, often 

stepping up to help others with a calm and focused presence. 

In addition to her outstanding academic performance, Deborah is also an active officer in our college’s 

student organization. I have witnessed her take on leadership roles across various college events and 

activities, proving herself as a reliable and committed team player. Her work in the Projects and 

Development Committee was instrumental in establishing the Outdoor Student Learning Area, which has 

provided students with an accessible space for learning outside the main college building. During our 

intramural events, Deborah contributed greatly, particularly in supporting the Literary Competitions. She 

frequently uses her artistic talents for projects involving props, costume design, and crafting, showing 

both creativity and dedication. 

Together with the organization’s officers, Deborah has also played a vital role in providing support to 

fellow students—financial aid, academic guidance, and emotional support—through the college’s 

initiatives, helping countless future engineers. 

As her adviser, I strongly recommend Deborah for the PCAFPD scholarship. I am confident that with this 

opportunity, she will not only continue to thrive but will contribute even more significantly to the college 

and the community. Her potential is remarkable, and I am certain that with added support, she will 

accomplish great things. 
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